
NASHUA CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL SESSION
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL
FEBRUARY 16, 2017 4:25pm

The Nashua City Council met in special session February 16, 2017 at City Hall at 4:25pm with Mayor Angelina Dietz presiding and Council Members Rolland Cagley, Kyle Lane and Brenda Roberts present; Tom Johnson and Ryan Jung.
	The following department heads and employees were in attendance: City Clerk Tabatha Caswell, Sewer Operator Nick Henningsen, Street Superintendent Dan Zwanziger, Water Superintendent Jeff Smith and Welcome Center Director Jenifer Hauser; no visitors.
	Motion Lane, seconded by Cagley to approve the amended agenda adding Consideration/Approval of repairs on the jet truck.  Motion carried unanimously.
Council Member Tom Johnson entered at 5pm.
	Discussion was held regarding the need to repair the jet truck.  The repairs are $14,185.72.  The repairs are due to problems with the gear box.
Motion Cagley, seconded by Lane fix the jet truck.  Motion carried unanimously.
The following department heads spoke to the Council regarding their budget requests:
Street Superintendent Zwanziger: add an account for rock; a need to focus on Greeley St and the drainage problems; several items were discussed as well.
	Water Superintendent Smith: discussion was held regarding the private line repairs and possibly increasing this budget; several additional items were discussed.
	Sewer Operator Henningsen: talked about building a building for the jet truck; relining sewer lines; as well as other items.
	City Clerk Caswell: need for a new drop box; discussed the cost of new software and the benefits of it; discussion was also held about changes to the office space; and other items were discussed as well.
	Welcome Center Director Jenifer Hauser: discussion was held regarding the generator and making sure it is up and running; correction needs to be made to the utilities budget; additional items were discussed.
	Motion Roberts, seconded by Cagley to adjourn the meeting at 6:33pm. Motion carried unanimously. 

Angelina Dietz
									Mayor 
Attest:  Tabatha Caswell
	City Clerk	
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